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The nation's public lands are a treasure for us, and hopefully for generations to come. Their bounty is retained by their natural
state. Turning our public lands into industrial zones for power, or destructive high impact recreation destroys what belongs not to
just us, but future generations of people, animals, biota and natural process. We have ruined enough.

The proposed solar projects at Chuckawalla are industrial, and unnecessary. Our developed communities; urban, suburban and
rural, have many millions of undeveloped or underdeveloped roof space, and un-covered paved spaces to meet our current and

future demands for power. All solar must first be FULLY INCORPORATED into our developed lands.

In our push for cleaner energy, we work against our gains found in a cleaner, more efficient planet if we destroy the nature and
natural systems we need to protect.

I oppose solar installations on public lands (unless they are on the roof of a ranger station, public bathroom etc.)
Regards,

Tim Allyn



